





THE COMPASS

Southern Road Primary School Newsletter

A Huge Welcome Back!

Friday 10th September

It was such a huge pleasure to welcome all the children back into school this week. We were of course really excited to meet some our new pupils in Reception and Nursery as well as others across the school.

We hope this year will bring some normality back to our school and we are looking forward to the year ahead. We are doing lots of work with our teachers on how we can make this year as special as possible. We aim to do lots of events for the children and school community and we hope that at some point we will be able to invite parents in to see all the fantastic things that are happening. Next Thursday we are having a video produced to share all the wonderful aspects of our school with prospective parents. Information on this will be sent out next week.

We are also excited to share that our new wellbeing and counselling service will be launched fully next week. Please see their website for more information here

You are of course still well aware we have to be vigilant in terms of Covid so please continue to follow social distancing on site and encourage your children to wash their hands and use the sanitising stations in and around the school.

Don't forget to follow our social media channels for updated news.



@SouthernRoadPr



https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

Have a lovely weekend

Mr MacGregor



Every week we are asking our children a question linked to staying safe. This will be discussed in their classes, it will be really nice if you can also discuss this with them. This week's question is below.

How could someone keep themselves feeling safe even if the fire alarm goes off in school?



<u>Reminder</u>

New school times:

Reception-Year 6

Registration-8.45am

End of day-3pm



Website:

www.southernroadprimary.com



Contact:

0208 471 9048



Email:

info@southernroadprimary.com



@SouthernRoadPri

Covid symptoms reminder- If your child has one of the following symptoms then please do not send them into school until you have done a test. If they are negative then they are of course fine to return to school.

Runny nose
Headache
Sore throat
Temperature
Cough



NEW Southern Road Childcare Provision

Run by Southern Road Staff

Sports, Art, Cooking and more!

Monday to Friday 3pm-5.15pm

£6 per day including healthy snack (Discount for siblings)

Email: info@southernroadprimary.com to book a place asap



Website:

www.southernroadprimary.com



Contact:

0208 471 9048



Fmail:

info@southernroadprimary.com



@SouthernRoadPri